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May 4 – 8: Stauffer Library Closed. All print-related services normally provided at Stauffer Library will be 
unavailable for the duration of the shutdown.  
 
Tuesday, May 10th: REMINDER: 



Online: Energy transition will be challenging in era of public protests, regulatory hurdles Dr. Mabee talks 
about some of the challenges Canada faces to advance its net-zero goals.  
 
Warren Mabee (Arts and Science, Department of Geography and Planning, School of Policy Studies). Toronto 
Star: Energy transition will be challenging in era of public protests, regulatory hurdles. Dr. Mabee talks about 
some of the challenges Canada faces to advance its net-zero goals. 
 

 
 



 

  
 
The Committee happily congratulates Dr. Lindsey Fair! 
 

 
Photo courtesy of Laura Jean Cameron. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS LINDSEY ! 
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